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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 8th September 2014
Another pleasant week of weather awaits us.  The only downside is that the wind speeds are to be down.  That means stationary turbines (you’re all probably thinking so what’s new?!)
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Nursery Bramble Pick

The nursery is hoping to go out in the village picking brambles tomorrow.  One of the advantages of a smaller nursery (and guaranteed nice weather) is the capacity for more spontaneity.

Phone Fault

Once again our phone line is faulty.  Sorry for the inconvenience.  The phone was ringing but does not connect when lifted up.  If you call the school, you are currently being redirected through Dumfries and Galloway Head Office.  It’s a real pain, and not really acceptable.  The phone company was notified at the end of last month and is dealing with it!

Morrisons Bag Pack

We are attaining a slot on Saturday, 20th September.  This has the potential to be a really good source of funding, without directly taking money out of your pockets.  We do however need your support in order to make it a success.  All we are asking is for you to help out over a one hour slot.  I am awaiting contact with the person responsible at the store, with regard to child/adult ratios etc, but a letter will come out this week requesting volunteers.  Thanking you in anticipation.
School Dinners
Any parent of a pupil who is eligible for free school meals should inform the office for the appropriate paperwork.

Scripture Union Ceilidh

This event will take place at the school on Friday, 3rd October.  The event commences at 7.00 p.m. and finishes at 10.00 p.m.   Tickets prices are still to be confirmed.  A light supper will be provided.  This was a very successful event last year.  Tickets are available from Allison McWhirter.

Rugby Training

The rugby sessions are available to P.4-P.7 children.  These sessions run from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m. on Thursdays.  I will be running the rugby training.  These sessions are contact sessions.
Football Training
Mrs Teears will start football training this Wednesday, 10th September from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.  These sessions will be offered to P.4-P.7 pupils.  A couple of other parents had shown an interest in helping as well at the end of last session, as we need consistency in the coaching dates.  If you are still interested, then please contact the school.
Rag Bag
The Rag Bag collection is due to take place tomorrow, Tuesday, 9th September.  All further bags should be brought up to the school in the morning.
P.E. Kits

P.E. will now take place on Wednesdays.  It is really important that the children all bring an appropriate P.E. kit on that day. 
Morrisons Vouchers

Once again we are collecting Morrisons Vouchers as part of the Let’s Grow gardening campaign.  In the current climate of financial austerity, we will be increasingly looking for ways to get equipment for the school through alternative avenues.  Your continual support in these schemes is greatly appreciated.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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